MedBiquitous COMMUNITYCONNECTION



MedBiquitous | Building a Community, Cultivating a Process, Sustaining a Collection

November 2019

The MedBiquitous® Community Connection newsletter shares ongoing activities for community members and features updates, as well as a list of future engagements. For more information about MedBiquitous, please visit medbiq.org/about us.

Welcome Message From New Director, Johnarx Patton, MD



I want to express my excitement about joining the AAMC as the director of educational technology and standards and the convener of the MedBiquitous community. Read more.

Meet the MedBiquitous Team: Jeff Kaminski

The program team is excited to introduce Jeff Kaminski to the MedBiquitous community. Jeff is the operations specialist working on all aspects of the MedBiquitous program. Read more.

Website Changes

As MedBiquitous continues the transition to the AAMC, the program team is actively working to update MedBiq.org. Read more.

MedBiquitous: Visioning Meeting Update

On Sept. 26, 2019, the MedBiquitous program team convened with a cross section of international stakeholders in the MedBiquitous community for a Visioning Meeting at the AAMC headquarters in Washington, D.C. <u>Read more</u>.

Upcoming Engagements

- Webinar Series Starting in January 2020. Announcements coming soon!
- Conference MedBiquitous 2020: A Shared Vision of the Future June 9, 2020, New York, NY. <u>Learn more</u>.
- Virtual Community Coming soon!

The Road to MedBiquitous 2020

This is the first newsletter in a series and the AAMC wants to provide a way for the MedBiquitous community to contribute to the newsletter. Please feel free to join the conversation by using the hashtag #MedBiq when you tweet something of interest to the community. Your tweet will then join the next twitter moment on the Road to MedBiquitous 2020. You can catch up on all the #MedBiq tweets since I took the helm as director in June (plus some earlier conversations). Read more.

Call for Proposals Now Open!

The call for proposals for the MedBiquitous annual conference in June is open. <u>Learn</u> more.

If you would like to learn more about MedBiquitous or become involved in one of the many leadership and community engagement opportunities, please contact medbiq@aamc.org.